
 

DATES 

2019 

 

29th May 

Teacher 

Strike—No 

School 

 

31st May—5th 

July 

Juniors Ice 

Skating           

Lessons 

Queenstown          

Ice Arena 

 

30th—31st 

May 

Yr 7 & 8 

Young  

Leaders 

Conference 

Dunedin 

 

5th June 

Central Otago 

Swim Sports 

 

Term 2 Ends 

5th July 

School News 
 
Welcome to Rachel Davis and Lee Rowe from the Education Review Office who 
are on-site this week. 
 
We were really fortunate to have had Fiona McQueen come into school last week 
to read our students the first chapters of her new children’s book, “Roderick and 
the Wizard of Endor”. 
 

The Senior Room are nearly finished making their bike stand. The Seniors 

have been joining Chris Thomson at his workshop making a new bike stand for 

the School as part of their technology project this term. Happily to say, its    

looking great and nearly ready for use at school. Thank you Chris for your time. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed it.    

 

The Year 7 and Year 8’s will be leaving school on Thursday morning at 8:00am 

for their overnight trip. The group is attending Young Leaders’ Day in Dunedin. 

 
Ice skating lessons start this Friday. We will be leaving school at 12:45pm. 
Students should dress warm (waterproof ski jacket and pants are ideal) with 
gloves, warm socks, and a helmet. Ski and skateboarding helmets are preferred 
over bicycle helmets however, the ice rink does have a limited number of helmets 
for those children that do not have their own. Ice skates are provided. 
 

Hazel and Sadie have qualified for the Central Otago Swimming Sports on the 
5th June. 
 
This term, Anita and Kay are coming in on Wednesday afternoons to work with 
groups of children on some gardening tasks. 

 
 

 
 
Students of  

the Week 
 

 
 

 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 

 
 

  Free Car Seat 
This is an Evenflo Symphony (retailers for about $550).It is in                                                          

excellent order. Will do new born (has a seperate insert for this)                                              
up to 6 years. 

Will expire May 2020 so just hoping someone can get some use                                  

from it for the next year. front or rear facing with tether.                                             

Call Andrea on 021 942 355 

if you’re interested to have a look. 
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